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Addition to ASX appendix 4C 
 

Norwest Minerals Limited (‘’Norwest’’ or ‘’the Company’’) (ASX: NWM) refers to its ASX Appendix 
4C for the December 2023 Quarter lodged on 31 January 2024.  Norwest inadvertently did not include 
information in item 8.3.3 of that 4C.  The following information should be added: 
 

8.8.3 Does the entity expect to be able to continue its operations and to meet its business 
objectives and, if so, on what basis? 
 
Answer: Yes, on the basis of the information set out in item 8.8.2 

 
For further information, visit www.norwestminerals.com.au or contact 
 
Charles Schaus 
Chief Executive Officer 
E: infor@norwestminerals.com.au  
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